From: Mark Rubenstein <mark@shepherdrubenstein.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 9:32 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Andrew Pietrewicz <Andrew.Pietrewicz@oeb.ca>

Subject: EB-2022-0325 — Generic Hearing on UTR: Phase 2 conference”

Good morning,
| will attend the stakeholder conference on behalf of the School Energy Coalition (SEC).
Thank you

Mark Rubenstein
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